
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Morning Neil, 

Simon O'Connor [SOConnor@rydon.co.uk] 
24/09/2014 07:47:32 
Neil Crawford [Neil@studioe.co.uk] 

Building Control 

Following a FRA yesterday on Grenfell Tower the assessor asked ifthe LFB had been issued a copy ofthe building 
control application form for comment. 

Can you please advise if they were issued a copy. 

Regards 

Simon O'Connor, ACIOB, M InstLM 
Project Manager 

~ -Rydon Maintenance Ltd 
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